From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 15/07/2025 12:11:50 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
15/07/2025

MR Chris Huggett
4 / 31 Cauvill street ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2025/0725 - 380 Pittwater Road NORTH MANLY NSW 2100

To Whom It May Concern,

As a property owner and landlord in Freshwater, | am writing to express my strong support for
the proposed brewery development as it will add a new venue we would be keen to visit in an
area that does not have one in walking distance. This will add value to me and my tenants
and serve to enhance an already great area.

Many thanks

Chris





